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NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
 

There may be times throughout the school year when members of the 
Tolleson Union High School District No. 214 Governing Board may 
attend events at the same venue including but not limited to 
professional organization events, conferences, meetings, trainings, 
caucuses, school competitions, performances, other district and school-
sponsored special events, assemblies, graduations, student 
interscholastic sports, extracurricular activities, fundraisers, 
community and social events at or on behalf of schools within the 
Tolleson Union High School District. The Board will not discuss, 
deliberate, propose, or take legal action. Many of these potential events 
and activities may be found on the District website, www.tuhsd.org, 
under both District and individual school calendar listings. This notice 
is not required by statute and is being issued as a courtesy. Reference: 
A.R.S. 38-431.01(A) A.R.S. 38-431(4) 

 
 

 
 

Questions may be addressed to:  
Lupita Goodman 

Executive Assistant to Superintendent and Governing Board    
(623) 478-4001 


